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My response to main issues report

Development bid ref B0944 - Inchgarth Road

| wish to support this bid as | am often in this part of town and find that the access roads from Inchgarth Road to the A93 quite dangerous as there are inadequate
sightlines for oncoming traffic. There is a great need for a proper link road which would offer a safer environment, not only for the drivers, but also for pedestrians
and cyclists. This development would also offer a safer access to the old railway line.

| am also of the opinion that the type of housing outlined in this proposal would be in great demand in this area.
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